
From: Pamela Wentzell McDormand [mailto:pamjwm@gmail.com]

TcxOffice of the Legislative Counsel <legc.office@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Ioppose Bill 75

I am aparent to three children currently enrolled in public schools in Nova Scotia and I am writing this to
declare that I am opposed to abill that would force teachers back to work and Iwill not vote for any MLA who
votes in favour ofsuch abill. MLA's be warned - your voters are all watching you carefully, so ifyou value
your seat, remember that WE are the ones who let you sit in it.
Kind Regards,
Pamela McDormand

UpperNorthfield, LunenburgCounty




